
October 18, 2010 – NSTAR and Northeast Utilities have entered into an Agreement and 
Plan of Merger pursuant to which NSTAR will, upon closing, become a wholly-owned 
subsidiary of Northeast Utilities.  The merger will close after all required regulatory 
approvals have been obtained, which is expected to take 9-12 months. 


